Week beginning Monday 15th July 2019
This week in Chestnut

We will be celebrating the end of our School year reading some of

our favourite books and singing our favourite nursery rhymes
Spider & a3

G

The farm will be coming
to visit! We wish our children who are

heading off to Primary School lots of
luck and look forward to welcoming
our returning children back to
School in September.

Wishing you all a lovely summer

, holiday
We will be celebrating with an
icnic!
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Remember! Please remember to apply sun cream to your child before School. Sun cream
is reapplied at lunchtime. If you have a specific brand of sun cream you wish
us to use, please send in a named bottle. Thank you.




